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The latest update to 
the Parent App is here!

The hamburger icon that brought 
you to the old vertical menu has 

been replaced with a new horizontal 
navigation bar that displays key icons 

across the bottom of the screen - 
Home, Schedule, Attendance Notes, 

Shortcuts, Notifications and More.

The ‘Shortcuts’ button on the 
navigation bar is a new feature to 

give you quicker access to important 
actions, such as ‘pay for an event’ or 
‘report absence’. A direct route to get 

where you need to be!

The ‘More’ button on the navigation 
bar will take you to a similar menu 

as the old one. Modules will now be 
sorted according to which ones you 
use the most, allowing for a more 

straightforward navigation.

Our team has been working on 
enhancing the usability and overall user 
experience of Compass. In an effort to 
make your lives just that tiny bit easier, 
the latest update is for you - our Parent 
& Carer community! Check out the new 

features below.

Here’s a short guide on what you can expect from 
your new Navigation Bar.


